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October 9, 2006 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Supplemental Educational Services Contractual Agreements 
 
On August 15, 2006 official action was taken to approve 20 facilities to provide Private Supplemental 
Educational Services per the attached memorandum.  Due to the fact that the Florida Department of Education 
reopened the application process to a new round of Supplemental educational service providers, Pasco has been 
assigned three new providers.  Please approve the additional contracts, which will be paid through Title I Part A 
funds. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact Elena Garcia or me at your 
earliest convenience.    
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